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REFERRAL REPORT 

Recommendation Regarding South Cooking Lake Residential Water Fill Station 

 

Report 

Priorities Committee received an update on South Cooking Lake Residential Water Fill 

Station Public Engagement Results from Administration at their October 22, 2019 meeting. 

The Committee considered several options and is requesting that Council consider the draft 

recommendation included below.  

 

Recommendation 

THAT the South Cooking Lake residential water fill station capital project be included in the 

2020 budget process. 

 

Enclosures 

1 October 22, 2019 report and enclosures – South Cooking Lake Residential Water 

Fill Station Public Engagement Results 

 


